

Inspiring and supporting a lifelong love of learning

January 28, 2022

Soroptimist International of Sequim PO Box 126 Sequim, WA. 98382

Dear Soroptimist International of Sequim,

On behalf of the Sequim Education Foundation, we'd like to congratulate you on your 75th anniversary providing continuing support for women and girls in Clallam County.

Since our organizations' missions align nicely together, we have been able to maintain a unique partnership. For almost 10 years, Soroptimist of Sequim has supported Sequim Education Foundation in providing access to education and training that women and girls need to achieve economic empowerment. From modeling leadership and women in STEM at STEAM Powered Saturdays to funding countless teaching grants that provided opportunities for girls to achieve success, such as the first all-female FBLA team that went all the way to Nationals! We have been able to make measurable strides in the success of our Sequim learning community together.

Sequim Education Foundation is a stronger organization because of the Soroptimist International of Sequim. Your membership has not only supported our programs but has served in leadership roles, bringing expertise in management, communication, problem-solving and teamwork that has enabled Sequim Education Foundation to thrive. Congratulations on your accomplishments over the past 75 years. Our community is better because of you!

Sincerely,

Jody Spivey

SEF Board Chair